
MILLARD COUNTY PUBLIC NOTICE  

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS  

Millard County is seeking proposals from a qualified firm to conduct high-quality and comprehensive 

landfill cost of service studies and financial planning. The intent of the study is to independently assess 

and evaluate the Millard County landfill rates and provide options and recommendations for future 

rates. The landfill operations include municipal waste disposal and third party waste collection, as well 

as multiple collection stations.   

RFP documents may be obtained in person at the Millard County Satellite Offices in Delta or the Millard 

County Clerk's Office, in Fillmore or by visiting Millardcounty.org/landfill or via email from Millard 

County-Delta Office Manager LuAnne Miller, (lmiller@co.millard.ut.us).  When emailing to request RFP 

documents, please include your full name, company name, address, phone and fax number.   

Proposals must be received by Millard County Clerk Marki Rowley, 765 S Hwy 99, Suite 6, Fillmore, UT 

84631 by close of business on Wednesday, May 9, 2018.  Proposals will be opened during a regular 

Commission meeting scheduled, Tuesday, May 15, 2018. 

Published in the Millard County Chronicle Progress April 25 and May 2, 2018. 
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